Christ to the World Ministries is underfaking the challenge to
share the gospel of Christ with the people of Iraq. Production

is planned for fall of 2009 and working with Far East
Broadcasting Association (FEBA) from the island of Cyprus.
Broadcasting the stories of Jesus to a war torn country with a long and current
history of viclence will be challenging and rewarding. We pray and believe

that many people will come fo the understanding and belief in Jesus Christ as
lord and Savior.

In a country where nearly every person has felt pain
and prejudice, for many the hope for today, tomorrow
and eternal life through
Jesus will be a welcomed
message.



